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• Life Insurance
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HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and
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on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get
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stanton.c4operations@gmail.com
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Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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General Agent
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Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
5:00-5:30pm5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

June 1, 2025 



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
JJUUNNEE  11,,  22002255  ~~  TTHHEE  AASSCCEENNSSIIOONN  OOFF  TTHHEE  LLOORRDD  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
Jesus ascended into heaven, blessing His disciples and promising that they would soon receive the power 
of the Holy Spirit. We who have received that promised gift of the Spirit are now empowered to be His 

witnesses to the ends of the earth—to use our time and talents to spread the good news of salvation.  

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

  

352-259-6553
OCALA OFFICE NOW OPEN
3200 SW 34th Ave, Suite 202A

 Ocala, FL 34474
10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,

 Summerfield, FL 34491

Visit at www.skincf.com

ANDREA BROWN
T R A V E L  A D V I S O R

kmvtravel.com/andrea-b

Facebook & Instagram
@enchanting.escapes.by.andrea

andrea.b@kmvtravel.com

Disney Destinations
Universal Parks & Resorts
Cruises
All-Inclusives
And more!

Creating magical memories to last a lifetime
C O M P L I M E N T A R Y  T R A V E L  P L A N N I N G

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206

Accepting New Patients for 
General Dermatology, 

Mohs Surgery, and Cosmetics

Mary Barber
MD

Rebecca Thornhill 
MD

Carla Bailey
PAC

Cassandra Slavens 
APRN
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SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
JJoohhnn  &&  CCaasseeyy  BBaallll  

John & Casey have been taking care 
of all the garden areas in front of            
Elder Care for over 12 years! They 
have worked so hard to keep the               

area looking beautiful! 

 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                  
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
Today we celebrate the feast of the Ascension of our Lord, a feast which, in part, celebrates the                   
confidence he placed in his close followers to continue his ministry. In the Gospel reading Jesus                   
reminds his followers of the purpose of his mission, and commissions them to continue his work by 
proclaiming his word and by living courageously that which they preached. He also promises them the 
Holy Spirit who he said would strengthen them for the task ahead. As stewards of Jesus’ life and                  
ministry, a good question for us to reflect on this week might be this: Has Christ’s confidence in the 
quality of our own witness been well placed?  

On this Feast of the Ascension, we celebrate Christ’s triumphant return to the Father after perfectly                  
accomplishing His mission on earth. But we also can also view this Feast as a celebration of the “launch 
day” of our commissioning as Christ’s disciples. 
 
Today’s Gospel draws our attention to the clear instructions that Jesus gave His disciples (and to us) just 
before ascending to the Father: “Thus it is written that the Christ would suffer and rise from the dead on 
the third day and that repentance, for the forgiveness of sins, would be preached in his name to all the  
nations, beginning from Jerusalem. You are witnesses of these things." 
 
Embracing a stewardship way of life, with its emphasis on the use of time, talent and treasure, helps us to 
live in such a way that our very lives speak as a witness of the Good News of the Gospel. While we take 
time to reflect and renew our commitments in these three areas                
annually as a parish family, it is of great benefit to take some time  
individually throughout the year to take stock of the commitments we 
have made — looking at both our strengths and our need for                     
continued growth in each area. 
 
On this Feast of our "launch day," take some time to celebrate your                    
victories as Christ’s disciples and renew your commitment to remain 
faithful to Him and the unique mission He has entrusted to you! 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Diane, Juan, Nicolas & Olivia DeFusco-Tejada 

Diana, Ximena & Gael Hernandez 

Shalimar Rivera 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

 

Beloved Parishioners of Blessed Trinity Catholic Church: 

Grace and Peace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you! I pray with gratitude for your faithfulness, that by your 
gift of charity in the Lord's name, you live fully as a member of the body of Christ. Today, I have news to                  
impart; Father William( Bill) Burns, who was ordained to the Priesthood on May 24, will be joining you to 
serve as your parochial vicar. It is good to share information about him. 

Father Burns moved from Massachusetts to Wildwood, Florida with his parents when he was eight years old 
and they worshipped  at St. Lawrence Catholic Church. There, he found community, something especially               
important when he lost his father at the age of 11. 

Feeling a calling to the priesthood but unsure of which path to take, he went to community college after high 
school and later received a bachelor's degree in religious studies and English from St. Leo College. He                        
imagined he would serve the Church as a layperson. Then he pursued and earned a Master of Theological 
Studies at Western Jesuit School of Theology in Cambridge Massachusetts, part of Boston College. 

Missing home, he returned to Florida and worked at St. Timothy Catholic Church, Lady Lake in 1996 as                     
director of adult education for eight years. In 1998, he married and had his daughter, Sarah Rose, two years 
later. Eventually, the couple parted, and the marriage was annulled. 

When he worked at Trinity Catholic High School, Ocala, several clergy and religious invited him to consider a 
vocation to the priesthood. He was surprised by the suggestion as he had been married and had a child, but 
felt he had time to discern as he had to wait until Sarah Rose was old enough and secure in college. 

Ultimately deciding to pursue a vocation to the priesthood, his daughter, Sarah Rose, supported his decision. 
When he was accepted to Pope St. John XXIII National Seminary, Weston, MA, Sarah Rose said, "I want to 
drive you up there. I want to drop my dad off at college." 

Of formation and his priesthood, he noted, "You think of the big 'yes' but sometimes you forget that every 
day is a 'yes.' And within every day, every hour there are yeses. It's a continual process of growth in Christ." 

I know you will welcome Father Burns with grace. You and he will lead each other to know, love, and serve 
God and journey on with divine love. 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Most Reverend John Noonan                                                                                                                                                                 
Bishop of Orlando 

 

If you would like to receive one of Fr. Bill’s first blessings, he will be available in                                                                     
the parish hall after all the Masses on June 7 & 8.  
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Beloved Parishioners of Blessed Trinity Catholic Church: 

Grace and Peace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you! I pray with gratitude for your faithfulness, that by your 
gift of charity in the Lord's name, you live fully as a member of the body of Christ. Today, I have news to                  
impart; Father William( Bill) Burns, who was ordained to the Priesthood on May 24, will be joining you to 
serve as your parochial vicar. It is good to share information about him. 

Father Burns moved from Massachusetts to Wildwood, Florida with his parents when he was eight years old 
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important when he lost his father at the age of 11. 
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felt he had time to discern as he had to wait until Sarah Rose was old enough and secure in college. 

Ultimately deciding to pursue a vocation to the priesthood, his daughter, Sarah Rose, supported his decision. 
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the parish hall after all the Masses on June 7 & 8.  



                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

Sunday, June 1st—Life Teen students, friends, and 
family, are invited to our next XLT adoration night. 
Come experience the true presence of Christ in the 
eucharist as we adore him in worship and praise. Life 
Teen dinner will be on the lawn outside church                
beforehand (weather permitting), and adoration will 
begin promptly at 6:45pm. 

Sunday, June 8th— No Life Night but join us at the 
5:30pm Life Teen Mass.  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Grades K-3, June 9-13 
Registration is now OPEN for the 2025 Blessed                 
Trinity Vacation Bible School.  Our theme this 
year is “The Good Samaritan.” It will be held at 
Blessed  Trinity from 8:30am to Noon, June 9-13 
in English and Spanish. 

VBS will also be held in Spanish at La                            
Guadalupana on Friday afternoons in June from 
6:30pm-8:00pm and at Christ the King, June 16-
19 from 5:00pm-7:00pm. 

Adult volunteers as well as teenagers are                    
invited to help at all three locations. 

For more information and to register as a                     
volunteer, please contact Ms. Ana Vanegas at 
352.629.8092 or avanegas@blessedtrinity.org.            
Registration 
forms will be 
available in 
church and the 
church office.  

CHURCH STORAGE ROOM 
We now have a storage room for our  folding  
tables, coffee cart, signage, etc. 

If you have an event outside of church that you 
need tables, chairs,  etc., this is where they will 
all be stored.  

The room is on the outside of church, across 
from the prayer garden. If you walk down the 
sidewalk between the church and prayer                    
garden, you will see the double doors on your 
right. 

The key is hanging in the stewardship room. If 
used, please return it there.  

Stewardship Saint for June 

Saint Barnabas 
Barnabas comes as close as anyone outside the twelve apostles 
to being considered an apostle. He is memorialized, in part, for 
his amazing evangelizing ministry. He was a Jew from Cyprus 
named Joseph but the apostles affectionately nicknamed him 
“Barnabas,” which means “son of encouragement.” When he 
became a follower of Jesus he sold some of his property and 
donated the proceeds to the apostles (Acts 4:36-37). 
Most of what we know about Barnabas is found in the Acts of 
the Apostles. He befriends Saul (Paul), brings him to the                 
apostles and a very suspicious Jewish community in Jerusalem, 
and describes for them how on the road Paul had seen the Lord and how in Damascus he had 
spoken boldly in the name of Jesus (Acts 9:27). 
When a Christian community begins to form in Antioch, Syria, Barnabas is sent as the official 
emissary of the church of Jerusalem to catechize its members. Barnabas and Paul taught there 
for a year, after which they took collections back to Jerusalem. Later Barnabas and Paul, now 
seen as charismatic leaders, are sent by the Antioch community to preach to the Gentiles 
where they enjoyed such enormous success that the people even wanted to offer sacrifice to 
them as gods.  
Barnabas and Paul would attend the assembly in Jerusalem that settled the question of                       
circumcision for Gentile converts (Acts 15; Gal. 2:1-10). Barnabas supported the Gentile                  
Christians who did not see why they should have to be circumcised and observe Jewish dietary 
laws. The council decided in their favor. When Paul stood up to Peter for not eating with                
Gentiles for fear of his Jewish friends, he wrote that “even Barnabas was carried away by their 
hypocrisy” (see Galatians 2:1-13). And even after disagreements caused Paul and Barnabas to 
part ways for a time, Paul continued to use Barnabas as an example of apostolic behavior (1 
Cor. 9:6). 
Barnabas is the patron saint of Cyprus. It was there that he established its first Christian                  
community. It was also there, in the Greco-Roman city of Salamis that, according to tradition, 
he was stoned to death around the year 60. His remains were taken to Constantinople, where a 
church was built in his honor.  
Saint Barnabas is heralded as having a single-minded devotion to Jesus Christ. In Acts 11:24, it 
is written that he was a man “filled with the Holy Spirit and faith” whose ministry insured that 
“large numbers were added to the Lord.” His feast day is June 11.  

AALLLLIIAANNCCEE  OOFF  TTHHEE  HHOOLLYY  

  FFAAMMIILLYY  IINNTTEERRNNAATTIIOONNAALL 

First Friday 
Communion of Reparation Prayer Vigil 

 June 6, 2025 
Blessed Trinity Catholic Church 
5 SE 17th St., Ocala FL   34471 

Fr. Edward Murphy 
Celebrant 

7:00pm Holy Rosary   
Ongoing Confession during this time 

8pm Holy Mass 
(in honor of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus) 

Rosary Makers General Meeting 
On Saturday, June 7th, 9am-10:30am in the                         
community center will be the general meeting for all 
Rosary Makers.  

Instructions for learners will be available. 

Call Sr. Juliet with any questions, 352.629.8092 Ex 
3211 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

Sunday, June 1st—Life Teen students, friends, and 
family, are invited to our next XLT adoration night. 
Come experience the true presence of Christ in the 
eucharist as we adore him in worship and praise. Life 
Teen dinner will be on the lawn outside church                
beforehand (weather permitting), and adoration will 
begin promptly at 6:45pm. 

Sunday, June 8th— No Life Night but join us at the 
5:30pm Life Teen Mass.  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Grades K-3, June 9-13 
Registration is now OPEN for the 2025 Blessed                 
Trinity Vacation Bible School.  Our theme this 
year is “The Good Samaritan.” It will be held at 
Blessed  Trinity from 8:30am to Noon, June 9-13 
in English and Spanish. 

VBS will also be held in Spanish at La                            
Guadalupana on Friday afternoons in June from 
6:30pm-8:00pm and at Christ the King, June 16-
19 from 5:00pm-7:00pm. 

Adult volunteers as well as teenagers are                    
invited to help at all three locations. 

For more information and to register as a                     
volunteer, please contact Ms. Ana Vanegas at 
352.629.8092 or avanegas@blessedtrinity.org.            
Registration 
forms will be 
available in 
church and the 
church office.  

CHURCH STORAGE ROOM 
We now have a storage room for our  folding  
tables, coffee cart, signage, etc. 

If you have an event outside of church that you 
need tables, chairs,  etc., this is where they will 
all be stored.  

The room is on the outside of church, across 
from the prayer garden. If you walk down the 
sidewalk between the church and prayer                    
garden, you will see the double doors on your 
right. 

The key is hanging in the stewardship room. If 
used, please return it there.  

Stewardship Saint for June 

Saint Barnabas 
Barnabas comes as close as anyone outside the twelve apostles 
to being considered an apostle. He is memorialized, in part, for 
his amazing evangelizing ministry. He was a Jew from Cyprus 
named Joseph but the apostles affectionately nicknamed him 
“Barnabas,” which means “son of encouragement.” When he 
became a follower of Jesus he sold some of his property and 
donated the proceeds to the apostles (Acts 4:36-37). 
Most of what we know about Barnabas is found in the Acts of 
the Apostles. He befriends Saul (Paul), brings him to the                 
apostles and a very suspicious Jewish community in Jerusalem, 
and describes for them how on the road Paul had seen the Lord and how in Damascus he had 
spoken boldly in the name of Jesus (Acts 9:27). 
When a Christian community begins to form in Antioch, Syria, Barnabas is sent as the official 
emissary of the church of Jerusalem to catechize its members. Barnabas and Paul taught there 
for a year, after which they took collections back to Jerusalem. Later Barnabas and Paul, now 
seen as charismatic leaders, are sent by the Antioch community to preach to the Gentiles 
where they enjoyed such enormous success that the people even wanted to offer sacrifice to 
them as gods.  
Barnabas and Paul would attend the assembly in Jerusalem that settled the question of                       
circumcision for Gentile converts (Acts 15; Gal. 2:1-10). Barnabas supported the Gentile                  
Christians who did not see why they should have to be circumcised and observe Jewish dietary 
laws. The council decided in their favor. When Paul stood up to Peter for not eating with                
Gentiles for fear of his Jewish friends, he wrote that “even Barnabas was carried away by their 
hypocrisy” (see Galatians 2:1-13). And even after disagreements caused Paul and Barnabas to 
part ways for a time, Paul continued to use Barnabas as an example of apostolic behavior (1 
Cor. 9:6). 
Barnabas is the patron saint of Cyprus. It was there that he established its first Christian                  
community. It was also there, in the Greco-Roman city of Salamis that, according to tradition, 
he was stoned to death around the year 60. His remains were taken to Constantinople, where a 
church was built in his honor.  
Saint Barnabas is heralded as having a single-minded devotion to Jesus Christ. In Acts 11:24, it 
is written that he was a man “filled with the Holy Spirit and faith” whose ministry insured that 
“large numbers were added to the Lord.” His feast day is June 11.  

AALLLLIIAANNCCEE  OOFF  TTHHEE  HHOOLLYY  

  FFAAMMIILLYY  IINNTTEERRNNAATTIIOONNAALL 

First Friday 
Communion of Reparation Prayer Vigil 

 June 6, 2025 
Blessed Trinity Catholic Church 
5 SE 17th St., Ocala FL   34471 

Fr. Edward Murphy 
Celebrant 

7:00pm Holy Rosary   
Ongoing Confession during this time 

8pm Holy Mass 
(in honor of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus) 

Rosary Makers General Meeting 
On Saturday, June 7th, 9am-10:30am in the                         
community center will be the general meeting for all 
Rosary Makers.  

Instructions for learners will be available. 

Call Sr. Juliet with any questions, 352.629.8092 Ex 
3211 



Monday, June 2 7:10am      Florsefina Liaup  
          Maipid †  
   5:30pm      Cecilia & William  
          McTighe † 

Tuesday, June 3 7:10am      Jean Haduck † 
   5:30pm      Homer Rothfusz †       

Wed, June 4  7:10am      Sisters of IHMR L/D                                  
   5:30pm      Tom Burns  †  

Thursday, June 5 7:10am       John Terrone  †                         
   5:30pm      Thomas Burns  †  

Friday, June 6  7:10am      Semudo Family L/D                        
   5:30pm      Linda Helfrich-Krzyz † 

Saturday, June 7 8:00am      Donald Nettles †                  
   4:00pm      Tony & Isabell              
           Lachermeier †                  
   6:00pm      John Daleo  †  

 Sunday, June 8 7:10am      Homer Rothfusz † 
   8:45am       Jo Casale † 
   11:00am    Shirley Greenwood †
   1:00pm      Spanish Community                          
   5:00pm      Joann Merlet  † 
   

Please pray for Bill DelZotto, Hugh Haggarty & Paul Murphy 
who have recently passed away.  

  

 

 AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

CCoollTTeecchh                                                   
Business Phone Systems                                       

352.509.5278 

CChhiirroopprraaccttiicc  AAssssoocciiaatteess  ooff  AAllaacchhuuaa                                                                                                                    
dcalachua@yahoo.com                                                        

386.462.5886                                       

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 2:00am - 3:00am  
Wednesdays: 1:00am - 2:00am      

Fridays: 1:00pm - 2:00pm                                
Also in need of substitutes, especially between 

Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      
 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the Vestibule, 
on the counter near the staircase, that need one more 

adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My  answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every parish to come before Jesus in 
the Blessed  Sacrament in holy hours 
of prayer.”  - St. Mother Teresa 

 
 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

Brother’s Keeper Van is coming! 

June 7/8 

Brother’s Keeper pantry is in need of the 
following: 

• Cereal 

• Deodorant 

• Dish Detergent 

• Laundry Detergent 

• Shampoo W/Conditioner  

• Soap 

Pope Quote 
Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI addressing the                 
participants in a meeting sponsored by “Renewal 
in the Holy Spirit”: 

“Dear friends of Renewal in the Holy Spirit, do not 
grow weary of turning to Heaven; the world 
stands in need of prayer. It needs men and                
women who feel the attraction of Heaven in their 
life, who make praise to the Lord a new way of 
life. And may you be joyful Christians! I entrust 
you all to Mary Most Holy, present in the upper 
room at the event of Pentecost. Persevere with 
her in prayer, walk guided by the light of the                
living Holy Spirit, proclaiming the Good News of 
Christ.” 

Join us every Thursday, 7-8:30pm in the Elder 
Care center, as we turn our faces to heaven in 
prayer and praise. For info: Richard at 352-342-
2982 or Katy at 352-342-2983 or email 
i2bxtn@gmail.com 

Fountains of Living Water Prayer Group 
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Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 x3201 
if you would like more                      
information on placing flowers 
on the altar.   

                                                                                            

Saving Mercy Homeless Houses 
Construction has proceeded rapidly for Saving                  
Mercy’s 20 transition homes (10 duplexes) for         
chronic homeless. 

These homes are now ready to be furnished and 
gotten ready for homeless people.  

If you would like to help furnish one of these or part 
of one, here are the financial details: 

1 bathroom—$100 

1 bedroom—$700 

Kitchen—$300 

Living Space—$500 

Full unit—$1,600 

The big news is—whatever donations we get to                    
furnish these homeless duplexes, it will be                 
doubled by one of our very interested donors.  So 
every dollar you donate will be doubled. 

Thanks! 

Blessed Trinity Life Teen Bible Bootcamp! 

June 2-6 

Join us for our first ever bible bootcamp!  It will 
be a week like no other, where we will engage 
with scripture, discover new tools for                           
understanding the timeline of the bible, and 
build a bible focused community of students! 
Students are encouraged but no required to 
bring a lunch and stay after 12pm for an hour 
of fellowship and community building with  
other students. For more information and to 
register email: lross@blessedtrinity.org 

St. Peregrine Mass 
Please join us in praying for a cure for cancer. 
The monthly devotional Mass to St. Peregrine, 
the patron saint of cancer patients, will be 
Thursday, June 5, at the 5:30pm Mass. Medals 
and holy cards are available before or after 
Mass. Please come and pray with us.  

First Saturday Devotion  
All members of the parish 
are invited to attend the 
First Saturday Devotion in 
honor of the Immaculate 
Heart of Mary. The next  
devotion will be on June 7, 
following the 8am Mass.  

Blood Pressure Screening 
Free blood pressure screening in the parish 
nurse’s office in the parish hall from 8:00am-
1:00pm on June 1st.  

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend 
the breakfast after the 7:10am and 8:45 am 
Masses on the second Sunday of each month, 
next one will be June 8th.  

The meal consists of scrambled eggs, bacon, 
sausage, french toast, pancakes, biscuits and 
gravy, three different juices and coffee.  

All you can eat for only $6.00 for adults and 
$3.00 for children under 10.  

Brother’s Keeper Bike Shop 
The BK Bike Shop adjacent to Brother’s Keeper 
Thrift Store is THRIVING! 

Mechanics are DESPERATELY needed! BK Bike 
Shop is open Monday and Friday mornings 9am-
noon and Wednesdays 9-2:30pm. There are 
stands for 5 mechanics and one is waiting for 
YOU! There is a large population of individuals in 
our community whose bikes are their only form 
of transportation and therefore are in need of 
frequent repairs. 

Can YOU or someone you know commit to 1, 2 
or 3 mornings a week to help in this vital                 
ministry? If you are interested in helping or 
would like more information, please call                
Brother’s Keeper at 352.622.3846 and speak 
with Jason Halstead or Rich Lovelace (at                       
extension 3271). 

Fr. Pat’s 60th Anniversary of his                    
Ordination 

 Mass at 5:30pm in church on Friday, June 
13th. 

Free dinner in the hall after Mass. 

If you do not have a free ticket already for 
dinner, stop by the church office to pick 
one up. 

Uganda Mission Sidewalk Sale 2025 

Saturday, May 31st after the 4pm Mass 

Sunday, June 1st after the 7:10am, 8:45am, 
11am, 1pm and 5pm Masses 

In front of the                     
parish hall on the 
sidewalk leading to 
the church. 
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The monthly devotional Mass to St. Peregrine, 
the patron saint of cancer patients, will be 
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and holy cards are available before or after 
Mass. Please come and pray with us.  
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are invited to attend the 
First Saturday Devotion in 
honor of the Immaculate 
Heart of Mary. The next  
devotion will be on June 7, 
following the 8am Mass.  

Blood Pressure Screening 
Free blood pressure screening in the parish 
nurse’s office in the parish hall from 8:00am-
1:00pm on June 1st.  

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend 
the breakfast after the 7:10am and 8:45 am 
Masses on the second Sunday of each month, 
next one will be June 8th.  

The meal consists of scrambled eggs, bacon, 
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Thrift Store is THRIVING! 

Mechanics are DESPERATELY needed! BK Bike 
Shop is open Monday and Friday mornings 9am-
noon and Wednesdays 9-2:30pm. There are 
stands for 5 mechanics and one is waiting for 
YOU! There is a large population of individuals in 
our community whose bikes are their only form 
of transportation and therefore are in need of 
frequent repairs. 

Can YOU or someone you know commit to 1, 2 
or 3 mornings a week to help in this vital                 
ministry? If you are interested in helping or 
would like more information, please call                
Brother’s Keeper at 352.622.3846 and speak 
with Jason Halstead or Rich Lovelace (at                       
extension 3271). 

Fr. Pat’s 60th Anniversary of his                    
Ordination 

 Mass at 5:30pm in church on Friday, June 
13th. 

Free dinner in the hall after Mass. 

If you do not have a free ticket already for 
dinner, stop by the church office to pick 
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Vacation Bible School                                 
Mon-Fri, June 9-13                              

8:30am-Noon                                                       
King of Kings Building 

 
 

Fr. Pat’s 60th Anniversary                           
Friday, June 13                            

5:30pm Mass, dinner following             
Blessed Trinity Church/ Parish Hall 

 
 
 
 



  
Community Outreach—                                                

David Cardona/Emily Vey 
If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Ministry to the Sick                                                     
Sister Juliet     352.629.8092 / 352.867.9860                
srateenyi@yahoo.com                                                     
 
Parish Nursing                                                                   
Sister Theodozia    352.622.5808                                        
tnamuddu@yahoo.com 
 
Peace & Social Justice                                                                           
Kelly Thompson    352.817.7171                                      
kellyt1766@gmail.com 
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